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2024 Local Charity Grant Information 

The Cromer Crab and Lobster Festival (CCLF) local charity grant scheme is open to 
charity organisations in Cromer and the local area. The grants are given for funding 
specific projects or for work they would like to embark on. 

In the past CCLF has distributed funds to a number of local worthy causes and 
organisations. This year the 2024 CCLF has raised £3000 for distribution under the 
local charity grant scheme. 

Grant applications need to be received by Monday, 14th October 2024, after which 
they will be considered by the CCLF Committee at the end of October 2024. 
Applicants will be advised of the outcome after the Committee meeting. If successful,
applicants will be notified and invited to an Awards evening later in the year. 

Grants will only be awarded: 
·To organisations using the official form and who have met the 14th October 
deadline. 
·To organisations which clearly show how their work or project will benefit the 
communities of Cromer and the local area. 
·To fully constituted organisations. 
· To organisations that are able to share their financial information with CCLF. 

Please note: 
· CCLF may not be able to award the full amount requested. 
· CCLF may ask organisations to supply evidence of how they have spent their grant. 
· Further funding in future years will be subject to re-application, as long as the 
CCLF charity grant scheme is operational. 
· CCLF expects that successful applicants will support future Festivals by providing 
volunteers for CCLF events where possible and taking part in any interaction with the
local media. 

Please complete the application form and send it to: 
 
cromercrablobsterfestival@gmail.com by Monday, 14th October 2024

Any queries to Tony Shipp, Chairman CCLF Tel: 01263 512591 Mob: 07733 406910 
Email: tonyshipp1@outlook.com 
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